From: Beth Keys-Holloway

To: Nicola Biddall

Subject: RE: Proposal to create a public footpath to link Hill Farm Road to Holton Footpath No 6.

Date: 04 December 2023 14:42:53

Attachments: footpath doc.docx
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Dear Nicola,
| think this is brilliant.
Hope the form is all correct.

All the best,
Beth

From: Nicola Biddall <Nicola.Biddall@eastsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 4:43 PM

To: Beth Keys-Holloway <Beth.Keys-Holloway@eastsuffolk.gov.uk>; Geoffrey Wakeling
<Geoffrey.Wakeling@eastsuffolk.gov.uk>

Subject: Proposal to create a public footpath to link Hill Farm Road to Holton Footpath No 6.

Dear Councillor,

Please find attached the informal consultation letter, map and response form regarding the
proposed creation of a new public footpath for your consideration . Both Holton Parish Council
and Halesworth Town Council have also been consulted.

| am preparing a statement to go to both councils for publication on their websites, regarding the
proposal which should be with them by next week.

| would be grateful if you could return your response by 15 December.

If you have any further comments of questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

East Suffolk Council logo Nicola Biddall | Rights of Way Officer
East Suffolk Council
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EAST SUFFOLK COUNCIL

Return to: Mrs N Biddall, Public Rights of Way Officer
East Suffolk Council, Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft, NR33
0EQ

Email: rightsofway@eastsuffolk.gov.uk

From: . Beth Keys-Holloway
File Ref: RoW.013.

SUBJECT:

Highways Act 1980.Section 16.

Proposed creation of footpath between Hill Farm Road and Holton footpath no
6.

Please delete as appropriate:

a) | have no comments on or objections to the above proposal.
b) | support the above proposal.
c) My/Our comments on the above proposal are as follows (please expand on a

separate sheet if necessary):
It is incredibly important to provide residents with a safe footpath that leads

them away from the busy roads and creates a safe route. | think this is a great idea.

d) I/We object to the above proposal for the following reasons (please expand on
a separate sheet if necessary):



Signed: ...Beth Keys-Holloway..............ccoooiviiiiiiiiiiiiin,

Dated:04/12/2023



EAST SUFFOLK COUNCIL

Return to: Mrs N Biddall, Public Rights of Way Officer
East Suffolk Council, Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft, NR33 0EQ

Email: rightsofway@eastsuffolk.gov.uk

From: HlC|ton P(i\‘f.’,gt,’,\.w (CU"\ il

File Ref: RoW.013.

SUBJECT:
Highways Act 1980.Section 16.
Proposed creation of footpath between Hill Farm Road and Holton footpath no 6.

Please delete as appropriate:

d)

Signed:

Dated: OStLwd 3




everyone who lives in, works in and visits East Suffolk.
We are East Suffolk

I work part time and my usual working days are Wednesday afternoon, and all day Thursday and Friday



From: Mike Havard
To: Nicola Biddall
Subject: Re: Proposal to create a public footpath to link Hill Farm Road to Holton Footpath No 6.Suffolk
Date: 30 November 2023 18:48:07
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Thanks for this information. As this is information regarding creation of a footpath this is not
likely to be of great interest to Cycling UK and its members, however as the proposal looks
sensible and useful to local residents and should also help and encourage active travel I would
support the proposal.

Thanks.
Mike Havard
Cycling UK local advocate.

On Thu, 16 Nov 2023 at 16:53, Nicola Biddall <Nicola.Biddall@eastsuffolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please find attached the informal consultation letter, map and response form regarding the
proposed creation by order of a new public footpath for your consideration.

If you have any further comments of questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

East Suffolk Council logo Nicola Biddall | Rights of Way Officer
East Suffolk Council
01394 444508 | 07767 737272

Pronouns — she, her and hers
astsuffolk k

www.eastsuffolkmeansbusiness.co.uk

Our ambition is to deliver the best possible quality of life
for everyone who lives in, works in and visits East Suffolk.

We are East Suffolk




I work part time and my usual working days are Wednesday afternoon, and all day Thursday and
Friday

Confidentiality: This email and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may
be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor
must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this email and highlight the error.

Security Warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet
email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and accept
this lack of security when emailing us.

Viruses: Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from
any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure
they are actually virus free.

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com

Mike Havard
Local Rep for the Cycling Advocacy Network
CTC Suffolk, a member group of Cycling UK

Web: www.ctcsuffolk.org.uk
email: rights.ctcsuffolk@gmail.com

Click here to report this email as spam.





